~ The 6™ Grade

Spaghetti Supper News

Tuesday, October 22 is
Spaghetti Supper Day!

In a few short weeks, the Class of
2016 will step up to the spaghetti
pot and serve supper to family,
neighbors, friends, and local
townspeople. This important rite of
passage marks the launching ofa
new sixth-grade class. The 6" Grade
Spaghetti Supper is Tuesday, -
October 22, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00
p.m. in the Corey Dining Room.

Educational Extras

With help from all sixth grade
parents, the 6" Grade Spaghetti
Supper funds the “educational
extras” that the Class of 2016 will
enjoy over the next few years,
including transportation for 6™ grade
outdoor education, seed money for
7 grade play, financial aid for an 8"
grade class trip, and graduation
activities. The participation of all
6th grade parents ensures the
success of this endeavor and serves
as an opportunity to work side-by-
side with the kids and the school
community toward a common goal.
And who doesn’t like spaghetti?

Ticket Sales
Bring the whole family! Tickets will
be available from our 6th Graders
and at Ferns. Students will receive
Ticket Sales Training and Raffle
Ticket Contest selling directions at
School from Ticket Chairs Colleen
Saraceno (Csaraceno2@comcast.net)
and Kathy Koenig

tnkkoenig @comcast.net),

How to Volunteer

Still need to volunteer? Parents
should please contact this year’s co-
chairs, Jenn Albanese
(jdalbanese@comcast.net), Mary-Lynne
Bohn (marylynnebohn@comcast.net),

or Dawn Buckelew

(buckelewfamily@ yahoo.com), and
they will help you find a task or
contribution that fits your
availability. Feel free to contact the
co-chairs with any questions.

Raffle ltems Needed

The Raffle Committee is Jooking for
donations of raffle items!

Ideas include gift certificates for
restaurants, goods and services, themed
baskets, vacation properties, and cash
contributions, Consider a donation from
your company, a family donation, or
collaborate with another 6" Grade family
on a group item. We can bundle smaller
donations, so no item is too small! Thank
you very much.

Contact Raffle Chairs: Jenn
Albanese (Jdalbanese@comcast.net)
or Tanya White
(tatyanaw@comcast.net).



